
 

 
 
 

CITY OF PASADENA 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Special Meeting of the Environmental Advisory 
Commission scheduled for: 

 
Tuesday, June, 7, 2022 at 6:00pm 

 
is cancelled. 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
POSTING STATEMENT: 
 
       I HEREBY CERTIFY that this Agenda, in its entirety was posted on the Bulletin Board 
outside the Council Chambers Room S249, and the bulletin board in the rotunda area at 
City Hall, 100 North Garfield Avenue on June 6, 2022 by 5:30 p.m. The agenda will also 
be posted on the bulletin board outside the front entrance of the Hale Building, 175 N. 
Garfield Avenue. An electronic copy of the agenda was sent to the Central Library for 
posting and it may be viewed at the City’s website at: 
www.cityofpasadena.net/commissions/environmental-advisory-commission/. 
 
 
 

_________________________ 
Ariel Hudgins 
Staff Representative/Recording 
Secretary 

 
 


